
NOTICE  
OF 

INTENT TO DECLARE SINGLE FEASIBLE SOURCE  
SSP#202201-494 

 
As defined in section 50.783, RSMo - Taney County believes there is only a single feasible 
source for the purchase of 2022 Dodge Charger Pursuit Vehicles (3 or more) for the Taney 
County Sheriff’s Office. 
 
Therefore, the Taney County Commission intends to designate Belkoh, Inc. dba Behlmann 
Chrysler Dodge Jeep Ram, of Troy, Missouri, as the single feasible source for this need unless 
viable competition is established. Research efforts indicate this Vendor has access to the only 
Dodge Charger Pursuit Vehicles delivered in 2022. 
  
The Taney County Purchasing Department will be overseeing all possible responses to this 
NOTICE which has a closing date and time of 5:00 PM on Tuesday, February 8, 2022. All 
responses will be opened, on Wednesday, February 9, 2022 at approximately 9:30 AM, at the 
Taney County Courthouse Commission Hearing Room in Forsyth, MO 65653.  

Details concerning this process may be obtained through the Purchasing Dept. by email to 
nikki.lawrence@taneycountymo.gov , or on the county website at www.taneycounty.org. 

Written responses should be mailed to the Taney County Purchasing Department, PO Box 
1630, Forsyth, Missouri 65653 or by hand delivery. We cannot accept electronic responses. In 
person responses are welcome during the open meeting as detailed above.   

Done by the order of the Taney County Commission. 

 
 

Nikki Lawrence, 
Director of Purchasing  

Taney County  
Purchasing Dept.   
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